
Dear Tina, 
  
Please find attached an article I co-wrote with Ms Hye-Young Lim who is also at the Centre 
for Human Rights for the repository of the University. 
  
Please find below the email from Samantha Brown allowing me to send you a copy. 
  
The article should appear in Issue 2 volume 10 of Law, Democracy and Development. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Mianko. 
 
>>> "Samantha Brown" <sabrown@uwc.ac.za> 2006/10/31 11:57 >>> 
Dear Mianko 
 
I thank you for your swift response. 
 
 
We have no problem should you wish to send a copy of the article to 
your library. 
 
 
Regards 
SAMANTHA 
 
>>> "Mianko Ramaroson" <Mianko.Ramaroson@up.ac.za> 10/31/06 11:55 AM 
>>> 
Dear Samantha, 
 
Thank you for your email.  
 
My mailing address is: 
 
Ms Mianko Ramaroson 
Centre for Human Rights 
Faculty of law 
University of Pretoria 
0002 Pretoria 
South Africa 
 
My colleague's address with whom I co-wrote the article is: 
 
Ms Hye-Young Lim 
Centre for Human Rights 
Faculty of Law 
University of Pretoria 
0002 Pretoria 
South Africa. 
 
Also, I would like to send a copy of the article to the repository of 
the Library of the University of Pretoria if that is no problem with 
you. 
 
Thank you and that is good news. 
 
Kind regards, 



 
Mianko. 
 
>>> "Samantha Brown" <sabrown@uwc.ac.za> 2006/10/31 11:42 >>> 
Dear Mianko 
 
Your telephonic conversation with our administrator, Denise Apolis, 
refers. 
 
 
Kindly be advised that your article will be published in our forum 
section of the 2006(2) issue and will be distributed early December. 
 
Could you please provide me with a physical address to which I may 
send 
the journal. 
 
 
Kind regards 
SAMANTHA 


